
Do you have beetle-attacked spruce trees? 
 

Many properties in 
the neighborhood 
have had spruce 
bark beetle attacks, 
leaving trees dead 
or weakened and 
vulnerable to 

windstorms.  – Don’t wait until the next storm to 
deal with tree removal! 

Homeowners insurance does not cover damage caused 
by a dead or sick tree – Stay ahead of preventative 
maintenance and protect your home. 

If you live in Airport Heights and are interested in having 
dead and damaged trees removed at a bulk rate this 
spring, contact Tyler Boyes (boyestylerl@gmail.com) or 
come to the Unitarian Universalist Fellowship on 
3/11/2020 at 6PM to learn more! 
(This work is not limited to spruce trees –If you have cottonwood, mayday, 
damaged birch, etc. that need removal, they are also eligible for this project) 
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